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COLBY TRAIL UPDATE 

 
The Glendora Conservancy has temporarily closed the Colby Trail starting at the entrance 

of Loraine Avenue.  Based on the advice from the LA County DPW and other agencies, 

the Colby Trail should remain closed to the public due to trail safety issues. The re-

opening date is yet to be determined. The Conservancy with volunteers and friends are 

working on the necessary repairs at this time. If you have questions about the Glendora 

Conservancy, or wish to volunteer for the Colby Trail restoration, or other programs you 

can visit their website at www.glendoraconservancy.org. 
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